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22nd September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: KS3 Success Evening – Thursday 5th October 5:00pm – 7:30pm 

Following our recent Welcome Letter outlining school information as well as important school dates, I am 

pleased to give you more information regarding our forthcoming KS3 Success Evening.  

The Success Evening will be held on Thursday 5th October during which you will have an opportunity to meet 

your child’s tutor, gain an overview into what this year will look like for your child and how we as a school, 

and you as parents/carers, can work together to maximise your child’s success. 

Sessions throughout the evening will run as a rotation and will be delivered either in your child’s tutor base 

or the main hall by the Head of Year.  

• The Year Ahead 

• Power of Reading 

• Home Learning and SORT  

• Sparx Maths 

Additionally, please can we make you aware that we have prepared an information pack for every student 

which will be distributed during the evening. The pack will contain support information regarding the 

Curriculum, Home Learning, Enrichment, Curriculum Enrichment Week, ClassCharts, Assessment and our 

revision strategies of SORT. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 5th October for what we hope will be a really useful and 

informative evening in helping us all work together to support your child in achieving the best success they 

can. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Baker 
Head of Year 8 


